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MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold Denton, Director

Office of Huclear Reactor Regulation

Richard DeYoung, Director
Nffice of Inspection and Enforcement

Robert Minoque, NMirector
Nffice of Nuclear hegulatory Research

FROM: Victor Stello, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director
Regional Operations and Generic Requirements

SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATIONS ON ELECTRICAL TERMINAL BLGLTKS

In the enclosed memo to Commissioner Ahearne dated December 9, 1981,

M-, Dircks stated that the CRGR would review the new generic requirements
progosed in the recommendations made by RES in RIL-123, "Electrical
Terminal Rlocks.” Please develop a coordinated presentation discussing
safety benefits and licensee costs for the proposed requirements for
presentation to the CRGR on January 14, 198,

Original signed by
nomas K. Murley

Victor Stello, Jr.

Deputy Executive Nirector

Regfonal Onerations and Generic
Requirements
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